
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

There is a temporary no fee dumpster available to owners located next to the 

Firehouse starting today, Friday July 12th.  
 

This is to help owners dispose of items not authorized for disposal in the trash 

compactor located at the Maintenance Building.  Example of items allowed in 

this dumpster: BBQ’s, bicycles, light fixtures, metal scraps, plywood, wood 

scraps, large cardboard boxes, etc. 

 

        NOT FOR CONTRACTOR USE!! 
 

Not Allowed in Dumpster: 

• NO Large Appliances 

• NO Hazardous Waste 

• NO Tires 

• NO Electronics 
 

Please DO NOT DISPOSE of trash compactor “approved household trash”, forest refuge or 

stumps in this dumpster. 

TEMPORARY DUMPSTER 
It will be available until filled!! 


